QUICK TRICKS

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING

Thursday, 10 March 2016

President Peter Hanson called the meeting to order at 5.20 PM. All members were present except Leslie Casey and Duane Timm.

Secretary's Report

The minutes of the last meeting were adopted unanimously.

Treasurer's Report

The Treasurer distributed copies of his report which reflected a healthy financial situation of the club.

President's Report

New and old Business

Anniversary Party

It was a success and particular thanks were given to Leslie, Duane and Peter for the outstanding job they did. Jack pointed mentioned that he only heard praises from attendees: great choice of finger foods, deserts and drinks as well as smooth running of the evening.

Tuesday nights dinners

Views were exchanged regarding Board agreement to pay Nancy \$30.00 for preparing and serving dinner on Tuesday nights. Since the agreement was made for the months of March and April, it was decided to revisit the issue at the next board meeting.

Reserved seating

The Board unanimously voted to keep the policy of not reserving tables for players except for physically disabled persons. It was also agreed that the game Director would have the possibility of changing seating of players to facilitate special movements and/or balance the field.

Next Meeting

Scheduled for Tuesday, 12 April 2016, before the game at 5.30 PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 5.40 pm.